

SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT

Barry Craig Stewart Kasaan School

BOX KXA, Alaska 99950-0340 phone: 907-542-2217, fax: 907-542-2219



Barry Craig Stewart Kasaan School

September 2025 Board Report

In the month of August, students have been super excited to start the new school year. We have started the first weeks with lots of fun activities. Elementary students have been working hard in our greenhouse, weeding and picking all the fruit and vegetables. Our First graders made zucchini and blackberry muffins.





We received some venus fly trap plants and seeds from whale pass school this summer, so for Science our middle and high school students have been studying all the various carnivorous plant species. We took a quick look in our local marshlands around our town and the kids found a round leaf sundew that gets all its nutrients from bug proteins.



Other activities our kids are enjoying in science are nature journaling. Kids are developing their artistic skills as they document, study and watercolor different kinds of plants and animals species in our area.



I have my wood shop class helping put our playground equipment together. We will also be building a gym P.E equipment shed next to our gym. This will clean up our front entry of our school and give us a place to store all our play equipment.



The elementary kids participated in an exciting activity on the shores of Kasaan. Eric Hamar took the kids out on a traditional wood carved canoe ride.

